Dear Grade 1 and 2 Creeker parents:

"Let's Talk Science" at UNB is offering a free science workshop here at the school for students in grades 1 or 2. The workshops will run for 4 Mondays: **Feb. 26, March 12, 19** and **26**. The workshops will be held immediately after school from 2-3pm. If you want to sign up, you will have to agree to pick your child up (or have your child picked up) at 3pm at the school.

Those who sign up will attend the full 4 weeks. There are only 20 spaces available, so we are going to accept the first 20 registrations. If you would like to sign your child up, please return this permission slip by Friday February 16 at the latest.

Please keep the top portion for your records and return the bottom.	
I would like to register my child, UNB Let's Talk Science program at Garden Creek.	for the
I understand that the program will take place immediately after school from the school in the school. If the school is going to be able to participate.	•
Parent name:	
Parent signature:	